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WELCOME BACK  

We hope everyone has had a restful and enjoyable summer. It was wonderful to see the 

children return last week and to welcome the new families who have joined us in Nursery and Reception 

classes. Everyone has settled quickly back into school life and their new classes. 

 

 

EARLY YEARS DOOR TIMES 

Our nursery children have settled in well, from Monday 16th September the Early Years door will be open 

from 8.40am-9.00am for drop off and 3.10pm-3.20pm for pick up, for all children. 

 

 

 Asda Cashpot Rewards 

Crossacres have registered with Adsa Cashpot for schools.  

Asda has teamed up with Parentkind (a charity for PTA’s) to help raise money for 

schools. To get involved follow the steps below: 

1. Download and sign up to the Asda Reward app 

Opt into the cashpot for school’s campaign and select your primary school.   

2. Shop in store across Asda, George, or online at Asda.com 

Asda will donate a percentage of your shop to your chosen school each time you shop and scan. 

3. Asda does the rest 

The money raised will be donated through Parentkind to schools to spend on what they need the most. 

This will not affect your own cashpot earn. 

 

 

MEET THE TEACHER  

We will be holding a ‘Meet the Teacher’ session on Wednesday 18th September, at 9am for Y1 –Y6 

parent/carers. This will be held in your child’s classroom. This will be a great opportunity to meet your 

child’s new class teacher, find out about their learning for the year ahead as well as ask any questions that 

you may have. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

We want to say a huge thank you to the Manchester Airport Group, R+M, Bethel and Allied Group for their 
outstanding contribution to helping to transform our Forest School area in the Summer holidays.  

 
 

JODRELL BANK YEAR 5  

On Thursday 26th September, Year 5 will be going to Jodrell Bank to learn all about 

the planets of our solar system and other wonders of the universe, which link with our 

science topics Earth and Space this term.  The total cost of transport and teacher-led 

sessions for the trip will be £15. The preferred method of payment is using our online 

Schoolcomms payment system. Alternatively, payment can be made by card or cash 

at the school office. 

 

 

HEADLICE  

As the Health Authority do not carry out checks for us any more, would you please look at your child’s hair 
on a weekly basis and should there be signs of lice, treat accordingly. Your local pharmacy will have good 
advice if you have problems removing the lice.  

 
 
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 

Clubs will start week commencing Monday 16th September. If your child hasn’t been allocated a place for 

a club or their preferred choice of club, then they will be placed on a waiting list and notified if a place 

becomes available. 

 

 

PLAY AND STAY PLAYGROUP 

Playgroup will open from next week, the group will run every Monday and Tuesday’s from 9-10.30am. the 

cost is £1.50 per session. Tea, coffee and snacks will be provided. 


